
OSSERVATORIO ASTRONOMICO IOTA SCORPII 
 

M.P.C “K78”
www.iotascorpiiobservatory.it

La Spezia, april 22, 2023

 Dear Dr. Tim Spahr and I.A.W.N. manager,

I  Giulio  Scarfi  manager  and  owner  of  Iota  Scorpii  Astronomical  Observatory  assigned
M.P.C.  code “K78” express  the intention to  join to  activity  the International  Asteroid Warning
Network. 

The instrumentation present is reflector Ritchey Cretien 16” /f 6,10 with Ccd camera Sbig
STXL 6303E and refractor Apo 105 f 5,25 and Cmos QCHY 268m. Observatory is located near
town of La Spezia (Italy) with S.Q.M. about 19,00. 

Activity of obseration asteroid start from 2017 and till now continue to collect so much
observation  od  Nea  and confermations.  Also  performed photometric  compaign with  the  Italian
Amateur Association  U.A.I for determination light curves and 3d shapes of asteroids.
You can follow of my work and pubblication at internet page “www.iotascorpiiobservatory.it”

I declare that i have read the IAWN Chartes and Statement of intent and understand the
obbligation of members.

For Iota Scorpii Astronomical Observatory 
Giulio Scarfi

http://www.iotascorpiiobservatory.it/
http://www.iotascorpiiobservatory.it/

